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COMMUNICATIONS SOLUTIONS

August 21, 2009

<

Ms. Darlene Standley, Chief — Utilities Division
c/o Ms. Sharla Dillon, Document Manager
Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, TN 37243-0505

RE: Docket No 09-00106

Dear Ms. Standley:

Enclosed are original and thirteen written copies of Citizens’ filing of calculations to CTC-Vol
associated with our planned business rate adjustment related to tax equity payments received in
2009 pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated § 65-7-222. Per TRA letter dated 7-19-09, tariff
pages reflecting the reduced rates shown on the attached worksheets will be filed no later than

August 28, 2009. The tariff submission reflects an effective date of 10-1-09.

The attachments are being submitted as proprietary and confidential and enclosed in a separate
envelope.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 304-325-1688.

T he(af0

Angela Mo€all
Manager — Government & External Affairs

Sincerely,

Enclosures




